
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
To:  All Parents  
Spalding Parish C of E Day School  
 
 
 
1st December 2019  
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
As CEO of Lincoln Anglican Academy Trust, I am delighted to welcome you into the Trust. 
 
The LAAT Team and I look forward to working with the School over the coming years, to ensure 
that Spalding Parish C of E Day School continues to meet the needs of pupils, families and the 
community. 
 
Every school is a unique and special place and the LAAT, with the School, will preserve and 
sustain that distinctiveness.  I know that together we can work to ensure pupils receive the very 
best education available, within the context of your school’s Christian foundation.  
 
I look forward to spending time in the school over the coming year, which is set to be both 
exciting and rewarding for everyone connected to the school. 
 
God bless 
 

 
Jacqueline Waters-Dewhurst 
CEO Lincoln Anglican Academy Trust 

 


